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Comments: | am writing to express my disapproval of the development proposed for Holland Lake. It is a pristine
lake on Forest Service land allowing many people to access and enjoy it's beauty. To allow this development will
irreparably harm the solitude and beauty of the area and limit accessibility to just a few. With all the development
and issues with affordable housing across the country we should not be giving up valuable land for only the
wealthy. We need to keep our Last best place just that!

Thank you



